
Miller, Penny

From: Shawn Wright <swright@pioneereclipse.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 17, 2016 12:57 PM
To: (SUP) Clerk of Court Office
Subject: Comments to the court

To the Supreme Court of North Dakota in care of Penny Miller Clerk.  
 
Greetings to each of you and thank you for inviting comment on this decision that you will render.   
 
Others will no doubt provide technical information for your perusal and consideration on a legal basis 
however I write to you to express a human and an American perspective on the case before you.  
 
I have watched countless hours of video documentation that assaults the principals of freedom, the 
right to descent and trample on the American principal of a right to civil liberties within the United 
States. I have come to view and believe the basic human right to have an impartial justice system 
free of outside influence does not exist within the boundaries of the State of North Dakota. You and 
your court have the ability and the responsibility to restore constitutional rule within your state. I have 
called the law I have witnessed thus far as a kangaroo court with predetermined outcomes and 
obvious racial motivations at play. As offensive a description as I understand that would be to your 
senses I do not feel it an unjust or unearned label to this point.  
 
I am a Cherokee citizen and well understand the faults and frailty of Americas justice system from 
looking at the history of own my forefathers. But that old bad and soiled history need not be carried 
forward and repeated in this century. That is the choice before you.  
 
Allow the best and brightest to enter your state and help to remedy the wrong that has dominated the 
discussion thus far. Remove my impression America's impression of judicial racism and partisanship 
please! 
 
You have a great weight upon your shoulders and for years to come that weight will remain as these 
cases are judged appealed and appealed to the federal level. The whole time America will be 
watching and hoping for true impartial justice. You have the power to begin that journey now in the 
right way and I ask you to find a way legally to deliver justice not just for North Dakota but for the 
American system of justice as both are on trial presently in the court room of the common man here 
in America and around the world.  
 
Respectfully,  
 
Shawn Wright 
 
Office: +336-372-3728 
Mobil   +336-504-9508 
Email: swright@americansanders.com 

Do so in writing no later than 4:00 p.m., Friday, December 30, 2016. Written comments may be e-mailed to 
Penny Miller, Clerk of the Supreme Court, at supclerkofcourt@ndcourts.gov 
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